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nishimoto2-Bryce

From: Tyler Ralston [kahalas@hawaiLrr.com]

Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2008 7:16 PM

To: TRNtestimony

Subject: Testimony in support'of S8 2094 SD2

Testimony from Tyler C. Ralston in favor of SB 2094 SD2
To be heard on Monday March 10, 2008 at 10:00 am
Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection, and Affordable Housing

Dear Chair Souki, Vice Chair Nishimoto, and Committee Members,

LATE

I write to express my strong support for SB 2094 SD2 relating to drivers licenses. It's a very
simple bill that will greatly streamline processes in the DMV and ultimately save the State of
HawaH money. Please support/pass the bill. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Tyler C. Ralston, PsyD
Licensed Clinical Psychologist
Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Inc.
PO Box 10528
Honolulu Hawaii 96816
808-358-2982

3/10/2008


